
Change A Life!
St. Paul Lutheran School Referral Program

The #1 reason a new student registers at St. Paul Lutheran School is because another family invited them to come and check us out! One invitation can impact an entire family and one family can impact a community. We’d like to reach even more families this year and you can be a part of our success. 

The St. Paul Lutheran School Referral Program is our way of saying “Thank You” for your help. The referral program awards current families that refer new families to St. Paul. In order to receive the credit the referred family must be registered on February 1st.

How the Program Works

1. Upon registering one or more new students, the new family will complete this form with the required information.
2. The new family will return the completed form to the School Office.
3. The school will verify the referral.
4. If your student or students maintain enrollment on February 1st the referring family will receive account credit towards remaining balance or an award check if paid in full.
5. Credit amounts will be awarded as follows.
a. Refer one family = Receive a $100 credit.
b. Refer two families = Receive a $100 for the first family plus $200 for the second family.
c. [bookmark: _GoBack]Refer three or more families = Receive $100 for the first family plus $200 for the second family, and $125 for each family after that.


Please provide the information requested below and return this form to the School Office.

	New Family Name
	

	New Family Phone Number
	

	Person Who Referred You
	

	Date Returned To School Office
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